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Victoria is providing $10 million to triple the size of an internship program where graduate students will work with B.C.
businesses to help increase the province's competitiveness. Advanced Education Minister Murray Coell said the
funds will help provide more than 650 internships over the next four years. The business community kicked in
another $5 million. The program is part of a national research network that brings together university researchers and
companies in a collaborative effort to solve industry challenges.

Idnumber: 200706060070
Edition: Final
Story Type: Business; Brief
Length: 79 words

Page 1 of 1FPinfomart.ca - Archives Article

6/6/2007http://www.fpinfomart.ca/doc/doc_print.php?key=ar|vaprp3|67674|200706060070|7119814|...


